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Breezy Point Parks & Recreation Committee 
August 10, 2023 - 6:34 pm 

Committee Workshop Minutes 
 
A workshop of the Breezy Point Parks & Recreation Committee began at 6:34pm. 
Committee Members present were Megan Zierden, Gail Arne, Jim McKellar, Deanne 
Trottier, Sandy Logelin, and Diane Williams. Assistant City Administrator Daniel Eick 
and Public Works Supervisor Joe Zierden were also in attendance. The purpose of the 
workshop was to discuss and plan a redrafting of section 2, the Parks section, of the 
City of Breezy Point Parks & Recreation Master Plan. 
 
Assistant City Administrator Daniel Eick walked the Committee through the original 
2011 Master Plan and requested their input. Areas of discussion included: 
 

- Removal and Reorganization of Sections 
o The Committee agreed to remove the Park Classification System, 

Inventory section, and any references to the Eagle View Playground from 
the plan alongside Appendix B. 

o The Committee requested staff condense the Parks, Trails, and Open 
Spaces sections of the plan into one identified as “Parks and Recreational 
Spaces” with subcategories for each item. 

o The Committee recommended standardizing the names of all City Parks 
by placing “Breezy Point” in front of their current names and briefly 
considered what a rebranding of the City’s signage might entail. 

- Individual Parkland Considerations  
o The Committee reviewed all sections provided by the original Master Plan 

and generated the following recommendations: 
 All parks should have an item placed in proposed improvements 

to update signage. 
 All parks should have new pictures taken of them to include in the 

final Master Plan. 
 All parks should have an inventory done regarding availability of 

trash cans and the associated costs to place additional units. 
 All parks should have their references to type and acreage 

removed from their descriptions for ease of reading. 
o The Committee agreed to add additional equipment to the Breezy Point 

Drive Parks proposed improvement section. 
o The Committee agreed to remove substantial sections from the City Hall 

Parks proposed improvements and add a recreational skating rink, 
warming house, and pickleball courts. 

o The Committee agreed to add a staircase access point and ADA handicap 
ramp to the City Beach’s proposed improvements.  

o The Committee directed staff to completely overhaul the Fishing Pier 
section of the original Master Plan. When the document was written in 
2011 the Fishing Pier was not fully installed. 

o The Committee directed staff to develop and add a section for the City of 
Breezy Point’s disc golf course area. This has been tentatively named the 
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Breezy Point Recreation Area in the update and will be brought back for 
further considered by the Committee during their next workshop.  

 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:01pm.  
 
       
Daniel Eick, Assistant City Administrator 


